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J nuary 5, 1983

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission

Division of Safeguards/Physical
Security Licensing Branch

Washington, D. C. 20555

Attention: Mr. Don Carlson

Subject: Change in Security Plan not
requiring Commission aprroval.

Reference: Docket No. 50-186

Physical Security Plan for University
of Missouri Research Reactor Facility,

November 5, 1976

Dear Mr. Carlson:

Research Park
Col: mbia, Missoun 65211
Telepaone (314) 882-4211

This letter is to notify you of a change in MURR Security Plan. The context
of the change is contained in a replacement page for our Security Plan and the ef-
fected section is denoted by a vertical bar in the right margir. The enclosed re-
placement page is classified as SAFEGUARD INFORMATION WITHHOLD FROM DISCLOSURE as
per 10CFR73.21. The effective date of this change 1s November 5, 1982.

Sincerely

David M. McGinty
Reactor Physicist

Reviewed and Approved:
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Enclosure (1)

cc: Ms. Gail Christoffer
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